
 
 
 

 
THANK	YOU	THANK	YOU	THANK	YOU	
Thanks	to	all	the	families	who	donated	clothing	for	the	Year	5/6	kids	to	take	to	Milpera	school	last	
week.	The	Coorabell	kids	had	a	great	day	and	were	a	credit	to	us	all.		
	

THE	WORKING	BEE	WAS	POSTPONED	DUE	TO	HECTIC	WEATHER	EVENT.	Stay	tuned	for	new	
date.	Coordinators	Simon:	smfield@hotmail.com	and	Lynne	westfiretwirler@hotmail.com	

	

	
URGENT:	CANTEEN	VOLUNTEERS	for	VALLEY	OF	SMALL	SCHOOLS	CARNIVAL		
FRIDAY	17th	June	
Penelope	and	Dave	(Carita’s	parents)	are	coordinating	this	one	–	thanks	Pen	&	Dave!		
We	still	need	people	to	help	on	the	day,	so	if	you	are	attending	the	carnival	to	watch	your	kid(s),	please	give	us	an	hour	or	
two.	Contact	Penelope	to	volunteer:	penelopettr@gmail.com		

	

		
	
COORABELL	CAKE	STALL	&	PARKING	Sunday	26th	JUNE	2016	
We	still	need	volunteers	to	attend	the	stall	&	do	the	parking.		
We	also	need	cakes	and	fresh	produce	delivered	to	the	market	on	the	day.		
Email:	Di	dirobo@bigpond.com				

	

	FEDERAL	FILM	NIGHT	CATERING	–	9th	JULY	2016	(school	holidays)	
We	still	need	volunteers	from	2:00pm-6:00pm	and	6:00pm-10:00pm	
We	need	donations	of	the	following	food	to	be	delivered	to	the	hall	Saturday	morning	(NB	dry	goods	can	be	delivered	to	
the	school	prior	to	the	school	holidays):	Rice,	tomatoes,	coconut	milk,	condiments	(chutney,	yoghurt),	cucumbers,	red	
onions,	coriander,	tea,	coffee,	milk	(cow,	soy),	sugar,	tomato	paste,	peanuts,	sour	cream,	yoghurt,	fish	sauce,	palm	sugar,	
almond	meal,	popcorn,	cakes	x	10.		
Please	email	Shelley	if	you	can	do	any	of	the	above:	shelley@zestbyronbay.com.au		

	

Use	FB?	Keep	up	with	P&C	stuff	there	&	communicate	with	other	parents.	Search	
for	Coorabell	Public	School	P&C	Association.	


